
ACCESS Testing 2014 
 

ACCESS testing is scheduled to take place during the weeks of January 13th – 17th 
and January 21st-24th.  All of the ELL students in kindergarten-3rd grade will be taking the 
ACCESS test.  
 

We will be using the three Reading Rooms and Teacher’s Lounge to administer the 
tests.  Your students may be missing their specials.     

 
In your mailbox you will soon receive a list of the ELL students in your classroom.  

Next to each student’s name is a tier (A or B) and a room number. During the week of 
January 13th, all 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grade ELL students will be given the Listening, Reading, 
and Writing group tests.  Please use the schedule below to determine the days and times 
your students will be pulled. 

 
 Mon.  

Jan. 13 
Tues. 

Jan. 14 
Wed. 

Jan. 15  
Thurs. 
Jan. 16 

Fri. 
Jan. 17 

8:35am- 
9:50 am 

Grade 3 
Tier B 

Listening & 
Reading 

 
 

Grade 3 
Tier A 

Listening & 
Reading 

 
 

Grade 3 
Tier B 

Writing 
 
 
 

Grade 1 & 2 
Tier A 
Writing 

 
 
 

Grade 3 
Tier A 
Writing 

 
Make-ups,  

Speaking, & 
Kindergarten 

12:45 pm- 
2:00 pm 

Grade 1 & 2 
Tier A 

Listening & 
Reading 

 
Kindergarten 

Grade 1 & 2 
Tier B 

Listening & 
Reading 

 

Speaking &  
Kindergarten 
½ Day 

 

Grade 1 & 2 
Tier B 

Writing 
 

Make-ups, 
Speaking, & 
Kindergarten 

 
Tues.  

Jan. 21 
Wed. 

Jan. 22 
Thurs. 
Jan. 23  

Fri. 
Jan. 24  

Kindergarten,  
Speaking, & 
Make-ups 

 

Kindergarten,  
Speaking, & 
Make-ups 

*If testing is 
completed, you can 

drop off your 
students at your 
regular Reading 

Room time. 

*If testing is 
completed, the 

Reading Room will 
have a regular plan 

day. 

 
 In addition, 1st, 2nd, and 3rd grade students will be pulled during the week to take their 
Speaking tests, which are given individually.  The Speaking test is not scheduled at a 
particular time, but may be given at any time a group test is not being administered.  All 
kindergarten ELL students will also be pulled individually to take the test. 
 
 If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask me.  Thank you! 
 
          Anne Weinthaler 


